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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

In Term 2, we won’t be going Swimming. Instead, Sport each Friday will be Ath-

letics in preparation for our Sports Day in Week 9. 

Friday Assembly at 1.30pm this Friday: Attendance Awards for Term 1. 

Week 2: NAPLAN testing of students in Years 3, 5 and 7. Please ensure students 

come to school each day. 

Week 3: Monday and Tuesday May 20th and 21st: Pupil-free days. Staff will 

be attending professional learning. 

Sunday Gospel:  

The Ascension  

of the Lord  

Luke 24:46-53 

“While blessing 

them, he was taken  

to heaven”.  

NEWSLETTER Term 2, Week 1, 2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the 

Week” are chosen in each class 

every Monday at Warlawurru 

School. Please ask your child if 

they were chosen this week. 

Dear parents and families, 
I’m sure you will join me in congratulating our  

Star Attenders for Term 1. Thanks also to their families for 

helping them attend so well. They will be presented with 

prizes at our Friday Assembly. It would be a great idea for all 

students and families to make a goal of becoming, or remain-

ing, a Star Attender in Term 2. 
 

“TOGETHERNESS = Looking 

out for each other”.  

Coming home with today’s newsletter is a permission form  for dental checks and treatment 

by the Kimberley Dental Team (KDT), visiting our school next MONDAY MAY 13th and in 

Halls Creek from May 6th to 22nd. If you wish your child to receive this FREE treatment, 

please fill in both sides of the form and sign it before returning it to school. Thanks. 

Fr Frank will say Mass for the Ascension on Sunday at 6.00pm. 
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Days 

out of 

51 

The students below attended better 

than 90% for Term 1, 2013. 

 

Any student whose name does 

not appear here missed more than 

two weeks of school for the term. 

If you are trying to help your 

child attend more, but find it 

hard, please ask Dean for help. 

You can also ask for help from 

Fay Langford at Parent Support 

on Thomas Street. 

 

2013 Term 1 data: 

Enrolments: between 62 

and 75 

Highest attendance: 60 

students 

Lowest attendance: 32 

Average: 46.2 

51 Cassie, Ciara, Larry 
49 or 

50 

Christina, Shantina 

47 or 

48 

Isah, Walter, Whitney 

46 Beckham, Daemon, Hilary, Kylie, Mal-

achi 

  Between 41 and 45 days out of 51 (above 80% attend-

ance) 

Ashley, Caldean, Coburn, Jonel, Patricia, Shondean,  

Terrika, Tisharni, Vera,. 
 


